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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE SEPTEMBER 19th, 2024    

               

THE FLORISSANT PARKS & RECREATION DEPARTMENT TO HOST THE 15TH 

ANNUAL “LIGHT THE DARKNESS” GLOW RUN ON SEPTEMBER 21st   

 

 
 

Mayor Lowery is pleased to announce that the city’s Parks & Recreation Department will host 

the 15th annual “Light the Darkness” Suicide Prevention Fundraiser. The event is on Saturday, 

September 21st at St. Ferdinand Park. There will be Food Trucks, & Food Vendors, Games & 

Activities for the family and Glow Items for sale.  

 

Choose between a 5K and 1 Mile course that runners and walkers of all ages can enjoy! All 

participants will receive a custom glow-in-the-dark event t-shirt and also be given a one-of-a-

kind glow-in-the-dark finishers medal as they cross the finish line. Additional Glow items will be 

for sale, and we encourage participants to get creative and have fun with this exciting theme. 

Fees are $30. 

 

This year’s presenting sponsor is the American Foundation for Suicide Prevention (AFSP). 

 

Pre-registration is closed. Please attend the Fun Fest at 5 PM and register on-site on the day of 

the event. 

 

For more information, please visit the link: 

https://runsignup.com/Race/MO/Florissant/LightTheDarkness.  
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